
                                                                                                           

Ordinary people have big TVs. 
Extraordinary people have big libraries.  
                                              -Robin Sharma 
 

 

 

                                                                                                         

 
DIRECTOR’S CORNER 
The library is now open for public access! No appointments 
are required. Please limit computer usage to only necessary 
usage as we currently have only two computers available for 
patrons.  

✓ Please understand that masks are required in the library. If 
you do not have one or prefer not to wear one, we will 
meet you curbside with your book/ item choices or 
printouts. 

✓ Curbside pick-up is still available if you prefer. 
✓ Please follow the social distancing requirements while in 

the library and adhere to the 6-foot distance between 
yourself and other patrons/staff while in the library.  

✓ Please return all of your items to the drop box outside of 
the library by the front doors. Do not return in a bag.  

We will soon have 3-D Printing Pen Kits available to sign out using 
your library card. A fun creative project for families to work on 
together. Templates are included as ideas with the kit. If there are 
templates you are interested in trying, let us know and we can print 
them for you.  
The Early Learning Bag Program is here! Bags with books for 
babies and toddlers, with idea sheets included for parents to learn 
and play with their babies and toddlers. It is a great way to get 
youngsters started on the road to enjoy reading and learning! 
 

 
There are still books available for sale! Come in and browse on 
Fridays if you would like to purchase some. Very reasonably 
priced. We need the space so no limit on how many you can take. 
 
We are not currently accepting any donations of books or items and 
we never accept donations of magazines. We have many discarded 
magazines available for free if you are interested in taking them.  
 
Thank you very much for your patience during these challenging 
times. Welcome back to your library! 
 

Mindy Baker 
rs.mindy@4cls.org 
 
 

New Releases/ August 2020 
For Adults: 
A Good Neighborhood, Therese Fowler 
Devoted, Dean Koontz 
If it Bleeds, Stephen King  
Dead Land, Sara Paretsky 
Hidden Salem, Kay Hooper 
Sunrise on Half Moon Bay, Robyn Carr 
Walk the Wire, David Baldacci 
Young Adult: 
Stay Gold, Tobly Smith 
An Outcast and an Ally, Caitlin Lochner 
Junior Fiction: 
Glitch, Laura Martin 
The Dream Weaver, Reina Luz Alegre 
What We Found in the Corn Maze and How it Saved                                

a Dragon, Henry Clark 
Keep it Together Keiko Carter, Debbi Michiko 
Yorick and Bones, Jeremy Tankard (GRAPHIC NOVEL) 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

BOOK CLUB NEWS 
The book we are reading in August is There, There by 
Tommy Orange and we will discuss it at our next meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, September 1 at 6:00PM in the 
Memorial Room at the library. The book we chose to 
read in September is The Lilac Girls by Martha Hall Kelly 
and will be available at the meeting for pick-up. 
Because of the new Covid-19 protocols our meeting date 
had to be moved to the 1st Tuesday of the month.  If that 
does not work for members, we can change it.  
Copies are reserved at the Circulation Desk. A few large 
print books are generally available. Please join us! New 

members are always welcome.  
 

                                                             

 

LIBRARY HAPPENINGS/AUGUST 2020 
Richfield Springs Public Library 
102 Main Street 
Richfield Springs, NY 13439 
315-858-0230 
 
 
  
  

Buy a canvas bag for  

$2.50  
 

FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY 
Members please contact Veronica Foster to discuss a new 
meeting schedule. What days/times are most convenient for 
you? My email is veronicafoster@yahoo.com and my phone 
is 330.314.7909.  
 

mailto:veronicafoster@yahoo.com

